
March 12, 2013 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 

Oregon Public Utility Commission 
550 Capitol Street NE, Ste 215 
Salem, OR 97301-2551 

Attention: Filing Center 

RE: Advice Filing 13-004-UM 1587 Compliance Filing 

825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232 

Schedule 296-Transition Adjustment, Five-Year Cost of Service Opt-Out 

PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power filed Advice No. 13-004 on February 28, 2013 with proposed 
tariff changes associated with Schedule 296, Transition Adjustment, Five-Year Cost of Service 
Opt-Out. At the request of Staff, Pacific Power respectfully requests extending the effective date 
from March 31,2013 to July 1, 2013 on the proposed tariffpages. 

Informal inquires may be directed to Joelle Steward, Director, Pricing, Cost of Service and 
Regulatory Operations, at (503) 813-5542. 

Sincerely, 

W' , 
William R. Griffith 
Vice President, Regulation 

Enclosures 


